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Dear Kantsara Valeriy:

Thank you for your correspondence of August 10, 2015 to Canada’s Minister of
State (Finance).

The matter you raise falls more directly within the jurisdiction of the Minister of Foreign
Affairs. Therefore, we have forwarded a copy of your correspondence to that Minister’s
office.

Thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

N. Gauthier
Chief

Departmental Correspondence Unit

c. The Office of the Minister of Foreign Affairs

Canadia



